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U. S. fluclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement REFERENCE:
Region.II - Suite 3100 RII: JP0
101 Marietta Street, NW 50-321/50-366
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 I&E Bulletin 79-27

ATTENTION: Mr. James P. O'Reilly

Gentlemen:

The following information is submitted in response to Item 2 of I&E
Bulletin 79-27, " Loss of Non-Class lE Instrument and Control Power System
Bus During Operation", and Attachment A of NRC Confirmatory Order of April
4, 1980.

Emergency procedures covering normal operating procedures and annunication
response procedures have been reviewed by Bechtel Power Corporation.
Covered under normal operating procedures were procedures to achieve a
cold shutdown condition including normal reactor shutdown and fast
reactor shutdown.

Procedures did exist for both units of the Edwin I. Hatch Plant which
covered, Loss of DC Busses, Loss of Instrument AC Busses, Loss of Vital
AC Bus,-and Loss of Essential AC Busses. These procedures were speci-
fically reviewed per sections 2a, 2b, and 2c of the I&E Bulletin and
found deficient with respect tothe bulletin requirements. Revisions to
these procedures and a new procedure covering loss of non-essential AC
busses have.now been placed into effect. The diagnostics, alarms,
indicators or symptoms resulting from the review of item 1, the use of
alternate indication and/or control circuits which would be available,
where applicable, and methods for restoring power to the bus, are now
detailed in these procedures for the busses . covered under I&E Bulletin
79-27.

The report which was previously mentioned in item 1 of our reply to the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission on February 29, 1980, has now been revised
to include the applicable annunciator response procedure to the alarms
and/or indication which occur on a loss of a panel and the procedure
for circumventing its loss and restoring it to nonnal operation. This
final report is available at the plant site for NRC review. Based on
this report and'the adequacy of the revised and new procedures, no
design changes other than the previously mentioned item (LER 18016) are
proposed for the Edwin I.' Hatch units.
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If you have any questions or comments in this regard, please contact
my office.

Very truly yours,

|:Mdi-

d"''W.A.Widner
/ Vice President and General Manager

Nuclear Generation
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o and subscribed before my this 17th day of June,1930.Sworn
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Notary Public Notary Public, Georgta, State at Lanje
'

My Commission Expres Sep. 20,1963'

xc
Director of the Division of Operating Reactors, Office of

Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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